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Tay Bronaugh introduced Dr. John Baumrucker who provided an 

update on the Bolivian Mission. 
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August is Membership and New Club  

Development Month 

 
President's Message: A reminder that the Rotary Twilight 5K 

Fun Run is next Saturday, August 19th.  Don’t forget to 

register to run or walk in the race or to sign up with Derek 

Taylor to help with the race. 
 
 



 

 
 

 

Welcome Hillrie Quinn, a new member who transferred from 

Mountaintop Rotary. We are very glad that you are with us.  

 

Upcoming Programs 
 

August 15 – Selwyn Chalker will introduce members of the Highlands 

Cashiers Players to update the Club on future productions. 

 

August 22 – Bill Edwards will introduce Phil Potts who will brief the 

Club on Wreaths Across America and the Highlands Cemetery. 

 

August 29 – Doc Wilson will present The Clemson Connection, Don 

Munson, Director of Broadcasting for Clemson University athletics. 

 

 

Birthdays     Wedding Anniversaries 

     
Pat Taylor-August 1    Bob and Sandi Shipp – August 22 
Jerry Moore-August 8   Tom and Ruth Claiborne – August 23 
Mike Hunter –August 10   Jennifer and Robbie Forrester – August 23 
Judy Brinson – August 13   Judy and Jack Brinson – August 24 
Dauer Stackpole- August 14    Selwyn and Jane Chalker – August 24  
Mike Murphy – August 22   Steve and Kimberly Chenoweth – August 26   
Frank Oliver – August 24 
Buzz Dotson – August 29 

 

Four Way Test 
 

Is it the truth? 
Is it fair to all concerned? 

Will it build goodwill and better friendship? 
Will it be beneficial to all concerned? 

 

Committee Chair 
 
Slocum Howland 
Sergeant-at-Arms 
Photo/Web 
 
Cynthia Dendy 
Interact 
 
Brian Egler 
DACdb Database 
 
Selwyn Chalker 
Club Administration 
  
Rick Siegel 
Community Table 
 
Brian McClellan 
Bingo 
 
Jeff Weller 
Exchange 

 
Jim Oesterle 
Programs 

 
Sue Blair 
Scholarships 

 
Carter Davis 
Golf Tournament 

 
Zach Claxton 
Webmaster 

 
Mike Murphy 
Social Media 

 
Mike Hunter 
Photography 
 

Upcoming 
Events    
 
Twilight 5K 
August 19 
 
Boy Scout Bingo 
September 7 

 

“If you want to go 

fast, go alone. If 

you want to go far, 

go together.” 

African Proverb 
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